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L Name of respondent 22132
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8 A freeze in personal use of leisure and museum services 30132 93.8% 3
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Agree Disagree

9 Savings in management overhead rather than service cuts 30/32 93.8% 28
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10 Use of New Homes Bonus to compensate for other cuts to
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Agree Disagree

L2 The Council is not proposing to make any changes to grants to

voluntary sector for 2OL4/L5

2L/32 65.6% 19

9O.5To

2

9.SYo

13 Any further comments: 8132 25%

1.

2.

I would be completely opposed to reducing the strength of management services if it resulted in any diminution of services to the public. Car

parking charges are much too high (parking's mostly free in neighbouring West Oxfordshire). I would hope that an element of the New

Homes Bonus would be passed on to the Parish Councils who, after all, represent the people most affected by any new development'

The council seems to be recognising that we are all under tight financial constraints and cannot afford any increased in local taxation

New Homes Bonus: I do not believe the NHB was designed to subsidise council tax. lt should be predominantly used to provide infrastructure

support particularly to communities most affected by the increased build. Central Government: "Local councils can decide how to spend the

New Homes Bonus. However, we expect local councils to consult communities about how they will spend the money, especially communities

where housing stock has increased". At Moreton-in-Marsh we are experiencing a significant increase in house building with more to come

(ref. SHt-RR/Local plan/short fall in 5-year housing land supply). In short I object in principal to the possibility that these monies may be used

to subsidise the council tax of other residents in the district. The community has already been severely divided over several planning matters

and the Town Council is barely functioning due to rifts over planning and a constant string of resignations. I think CDC should give more

consideration to the future of Moreton-in-Marsh. Perhaps providing money and support for the development of a Neighbourhood Plan

would be a constructive move as well being a deserving cause.

It is essential that local government (and also National government) stands stillfor a period and reasses what its is doing and by standing still

solidifies its base.

In a time of reduced central government contributions, this is difficult but it is important to reduce local government clerical and

administrative fat.

New Homes Bonus should be directed in part to those communities where the new homes are being built so that they can strengthen the

infrastructure where possible. After all the Bonus is being top sliced to support the Local Enterprise Partnership , why can't there also be a

local slice of the cake ?

4.
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It is very importantto keepthe smallbusiness€s in ourcommunity strong and healthy as possible. lam a smallbusiness owner started a new

business ten days ago in Moreton in Marsh and lcan see that more needed to be done to attract Interest in ourarea and keep it lively as

possible. lstrongv recommend to freeze allthe rates and charges as possible and the same time organise meetings to impose new ideasfor
6. more small businesses into our Cotswold area.

tam living in this area for the last 5 years nowand 15 years in UK and lhave noticed that communities are disappearing slowlydue to lack of
ideas, investment and people's commitrnent. Maybe is time for a r€alchange?

Wherc comments rclqhd to Highwoys Se|kes or the notionolly set chotge fot business rutes, these comments have not been in luded os they ore not
within the control of the District Council.
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